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More Work To Be Done

Sometimes it is difficult to notice things that are not there. I would like to point out that all of the
candidates mutually agreed to forgo the placement of campaign signs in the village.

To me this is a testament that all of the candidates in this race are community-minded individuals
and do not shy away from change if it has merit. Please help prove that we did not shoot ourselves
in the foot with this one by coming out to vote on Friday, June 17, at Village Hall.

I am running because I feel we have moved forward on many challenging fronts, and I want to
continue to contribute to these efforts. During the last four years in office I have learned a great
deal and would like to continue to put this education of mine to good use. There is still a great deal
of work to be done on the Main Street project, developing a well-planned and affordable solution
to septic treatment, marina renovation, and updating or developing local laws to keep up with—or
ahead of—some trends in technology that can pose a threat and/or contribute to the welfare of our
community.

I hope you agree when you come to vote (in droves) that we have started some very valuable
projects, and that I can and will continue to help.

Ralph Urban

Village Trustee Westhampton Beach
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